
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from London and hope you are well.  

As reported in our last post, the events went on very well and we give God all the glory. 

We finished last Sunday, the 3rd of December, with the church school Sunday, where the 

children led the worship services in all our congregations.  

All our congregations apart from Birmingham will be holding their Christmas Dinner 

fellowships. This is an important event in that it is used to support many who are not able to 

join their families back home for this festive season. 

It is also a moment to invite friends who don't attend any church. We have seen some deciding 

to join us after these events. 

We have also carol services on the 17th December in all our congregations.  

In the month of January, we hope to hold Church leaders elections to replace those who have 

left or retiring from their respective roles.  

The training and induction of the new leaders will take place in the month of January and 

February.  

 

 

December/January 2024 

Prayer Points 

• Thank God for the events that took place between September and November. 

• Pray that the Christmas Dinner fellowship will bring the season's joy as members 

interact and celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ. 

• That those travelling to be with their families during this season will be granted 

journey mercies. 

• That the leaders elections and inductions will run smoothly to the glory of God. 

 

 


